
 

 

STANDARD DAY:  
 

We will be opening up the West Gate lot for parents during drop off and pick up. The gates will 

be open for all parents to come inside. This will be a line of cars. When entering the lot go all the 

way to the end and take a left, then go all the way down the end and take another left in the 

LAST lane! Please stay in your car and follow the line of traffic. Please do not park. There will 

be cones set up directing parents where to go. There will also be a police detail directing you to 

exit. You MUST sign your child out every day. Please do not take your child and leave without 

checking in with a staff member.  

 

Our drop off tent will be located inside the parking lot. Your child will be picked up from the tent 

and will be shuttled by bus to our facility. Multiple staff will be with your child at all points of this 

process.  

 

When picking up your child, the West Gate lot will also be open. Please follow the same 

guidelines as drop off. 

 

Here is the link to our campus map.  

 

https://whereis.mit.edu/


 

EARLY ARRIVAL/ LATE STAY 

 

 

 

When dropping off your child for early arrival, or picking up your child from late stay, please 

follow the guidelines above. Building W34 is Johnson. You will be dropping off/picking up your 

child at the ice rink The address is 120 Vassar Street. You may park your cars in this area and 

walk your child to the large door.  

 

Here is the link to our campus map.  

 

https://whereis.mit.edu/

